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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

21/5 

Liturgy 

Irish Dancing 

S/F governor meeting—

6pm 

Tuesday  

22/5 

Y1/2 Cricket PE lessons 

No Tennis Club 

Y3/4 Cricket Club 

Wednesday 

23/5 

 

Chantry transition day 

Swimming Y3 

No Tennis Club 

Thursday 

24/5 

No Athletics (3 and 4) 

Multi Sports (1 and 2) 

No football training 

Year 1 Mass 

Friday 

25/5 

Break up half term 

Library Reception 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  92.9% 

Year 1 – 97.1% 

Year 2  - 99.1% 

Year 3  - 98.2% 

Year 4  -  88.3% 

Whole school:  95.1% 

National target: 96% 

 

17th May 2018 

Next weeks Statement to live by : I try to accept 

forgiveness from others 

NEW RECEPTION TEACHER: We are delight to have Mrs Hall join our staff in September. 

Mrs Hall has been appointed as our new Reception teacher and EYFS leader. She is an 

experienced teacher and knows our school very well, as all three of her own children 

have attended St. Robert’s.  I know that everyone in our school community will make her 

feel very welcome.  

RECEPTION PLACES: Please can Nursery parents return the Reception place confirmation 

slip to the school office asap.  

YEAR 1 HOOPSTARZ: Year 1 had a fantastic time at Chantry Middle School taking part in 

the Hoopstarz. They had a great time hularing!  

ROYAL WEDDING: To celebrate the Royal Wedding we are having a RED, WHITE and 

BLUE day tomorrow. Your child can wear these colours  and dress patriotically in return 

for bringing in an used gift or wine to support the PTFA summer fair.  

CHANTRY TRANSITION DAY:  On Wednesday 23rd May year 4 children due to start 

Chantry Middle School in September will have their first transition day.  Children should 

come to St Robert’s as normal in the morning and we will take them to Chantry.  

Children will be back at St Robert’s in time for usual pick up.  Please remember either a 

packed lunch or £2.25 to buy a school lunch. 

UNIFORM SALE: Is your child growing out of their uniform? Don’t want to spend your 

money on new uniform this close to the end of term? This Friday we will have a donated 

uniform stall for parents to make a small contribution to get uniform to tide you over 

until the summer holidays.  

YEAR 4 HOODIES:  All hoodie orders must be in by tomorrow (18th May). 

ICE POP SHOP: Will continue on Fridays after school. Due to problems with our suppliers 

we only managed to purchase the larger ice pops and this meant a change in price to 

50p. All funds go directly to the PTFA. 

GLASS JARS: Year 4 are completing an enterprise project and require small glass jars 

with lids. If you have one to donate they would be very grateful.  

N Neveah 

R Riley 

1 Liam 

2 Harry 

3 William 

4 Brad 

N Natalia 

R Isabelle 

1 Hannah 

2 Ben 

3 Harry 

4 Emily-Rose 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 2 

FOOTBALL:  

The school football 

team played against 

Hollywell last weekend, 

on a beautiful Saturday 

morning. Both teams played fantastic 

football and secured victories. City won 

3-2 goals from Indie and Dom. United 

won 5-2 goals from Jacob, Thomas and 

Harry. 

No matches this weekend—next 

matches Thursday 24th May.  

mailto:admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk

